
  

   

 

5 October 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 8 Tutors’/Parents’ Tea  

Tuesday 18 October 2016 - Dining Hall - 4.00 - 5.00  pm 

On Tuesday 18 October, there will be an opportunity for Year 8 parents to meet their son’s new 
tutor over a cup of tea in the Dining Hall from 4.00 - 5.00 pm. 

This will be an informal meeting and there will be no appointment system. It is intended to 
supplement the official Parents’ consultation evening which is on Tuesday 7 March 2017. 
Discussions will be necessarily brief but you are always welcome to telephone or e-mail your son’s 
tutor if you wish to discuss something at greater length than is possible on this occasion. 

Please note there is no parking on the school site . 

We look forward to seeing those of you who are able to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 
 

 

 

Tutors:  J:  Mr A J Murphy 

  M:  Mr D Brown 

  O:  Mr M J Hole  

  P:  Mrs C M Pennington 

 

 

 

 


